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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

RFP#: 24027RFP MPHS Chiller Unit Replacement 

Manassas Park City Schools announces its recommendaƟon and intent to award 

the contract to the following contractor/vendor: 

 

Pos ng Date: 

February 23, 2024 

Contractor/Vendor:  

Capitol Boiler Works, LLC 

Address:  

7921 Woodruff, VA 22151 

 

Manassas Park City Schools thanks all contractors/vendors who submiƩed 

proposals/bids toward this solicitaƟon, and we look forward to your parƟcipaƟon 

in future projects. 

Pursuant to RFP#: 24027RFP for the Chiller Unit Replacement at Manassas Park 

High School, the Department of Finance intends to award a contract to the 

contractor/vendor stated above, subject to approval from the School Board of 

Manassas Park at their work session meeƟng scheduled for March 11, 2024. 

If you have any quesƟons, please feel free to contact Amy Watkins, Financial 

Analyst, at (703) 335-8850 or you can send an email to amy.watkins@mpark.net. 

     

 

       
Amy Watkins 
Finance Analyst 
amy.watkins@mpark.net  
703-335-8850 


